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28 May 2025 

New Melton TAFE site announced  

Melton City Council has welcomed the announcement of the site for the new Melton TAFE 

campus this week, bringing the delivery of this vital project for the City of Melton a step closer. 

Minister for Skills and TAFE the Hon Gayle Tierney MP joined representatives from Kangan 

Institute and Melton City Council for the announcement of the new site, located on the corner 

of Hollingsworth Drive and Ferris Road in Cobblebank. 

The new TAFE, which will be operated by Kangan Institute, will offer courses in construction 
and associated trades, ensuring residents have access to training and clear pathways to local 
employment.  

With more than 70 per cent of the workforce currently travelling outside of the city for work, 
having a skilled, local workforce to support and grow the local economy continues to be one of 
Council’s advocacy priorities  

The Victorian Government has invested $55 million towards delivery of the TAFE which is due 
to open in 2028. 

In the interim, Kangan Institute will offer vocational education and training courses at Western 

BACE while works progress on the Melton campus. 

Quotes attributable to City of Melton Mayor Cr Steve Abboushi: 

“This announcement is a significant milestone for our region and recognises the importance of 

providing tertiary education for our fast-growing community. 

 “Council has welcomed the opportunity to support the Victorian Government and Kangan 

Institute in securing a site to deliver a high-quality TAFE offering – an investment that will 

benefit our residents for generations to come. 

“It’s exciting to see another step taken in this journey that will ensure our residents can access 

tertiary education close to home and build careers that support our City’s growth and 

prosperity. 

“Council thanks the Victorian Government and Kangan Institute on their continued support in 

delivering this vital project to our community, and we look forward to seeing the completion of 

this transformational project.” 
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